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TITLE 68 INDIANA GAMING COMMISSION

LSA Document #05-107

The Indiana Gaming Commission gives notice that the date of the public hearing for LSA Document #05-107, printed at 28 IR
3627, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on November 8, 2005, at 9:00 a.m., at the Indiana Gaming Commission, 115 West
Washington Street, South Tower, Suite 950, Indianapolis, Indiana, the Indiana Gaming Commission will hold a public hearing on
proposed rules to add a rule and amend other rules regarding calculation of the graduated wagering tax following a transfer of a
controlling interest in an owner’s license or operating agent contract.

These changes will impose costs on regulated entities. The Commission is unable to predict the number of future transfers of
ownership interest that will be subject to this rule or what the specific impact amounts will be. However, these changes are necessary
to maintain the graduated wagering tax schedule for each riverboat owner’s license or operating agent contract. These changes will
not add any new costs to small businesses.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Gaming Commission, 115 West Washington Street, South Tower, Suite 950,
Indianapolis, Indiana and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public
inspection.

Ernest E. Yelton
Executive Director
Indiana Gaming Commission


